
Via email 22/12/2011 
From M. Cullen-Erickson 
 
 
Dear Staff 
  
The Occupational Therapists within our two service areas in the Qld Dept of Communities 
have reviewed the consultation paper information detailing the draft Advertising Guidelines, 
the draft Code of Conduct for Registered Health Professionals, and the draft Guidelines for 
Mandatory Notifications.  
  
We wish to advise that we support the wording in these three documents and have no 
suggested changes 
  
This information can be made public rather than be kept confidential 
  
Kind regards 
  
  
Margaret Cullen-Erickson, 
  
On behalf of Discipline Seniors (Occupational Therapy); Qld Department of Communities; 
Disability Services and Community Care. 
 


